
 
NOTICE OF ABSENT VOTER COUNTING BOARD  

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 
NOVEMBER 5, 2024 STATE GENERAL ELECTION  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Farmington Hills Election Commission has approved 
establishing an absent voter counting board (AVCB) to be located at the Costick Center in 
Wexford Hall, 28600 Eleven Mile Road, Farmington Hills, MI starting at 9:00am on Election Day, 
November 5, 2024 to process absent voter ballots.  

The Absent Voter Counting Board will consist of 55 inspectors. 
 
One challenger per party or credentialed organization for every eight inspectors shall be 
permitted to be at the absent voter counting board during processing on Election Day.  
Challengers should report to the Chair upon arrival and must take and sign Oath. 

 
Carly Lindahl, City Clerk 
City of Farmington Hills 

 
Posted: October 24, 2024 


